Federacdo dos Escoteiros e Guias Adultos de Portugal

To the Members of South Europe
To all the Members of the Europe Region
To all the Members of the World Committee

Lisboa, 25 November 2019

Dear Adult Scouts and Guides,

FECGA - Federagdo de Escoteiros e Guias Adultos - Portugal, is happy to invite the World Committee
members and all the European Fellowships to the South European Workshop in Portugal, under the
theme:

“Environment: Social Responsibility of Adult Scouts and Guides”
Porto, Portugal - 27 - 31 March 2020

This workshop will be very active and you must be prepared to correspond to the challenges
presented.

The main objective of this workshop is to inform and debate the “Environment” situation, in the
broader sense of the word, so the participants can be the trainers in their Fellowship.

The presentation of each of your projects will be the start of the debates, and the conclusion of this
event will be the book “Environment”, the last of OUR KIT.

We are sure that all the Fellowships have good projects to share.
We will send you all the details for your preparation in another document.

Please feel free to contact wus if you have any question/doubt, by email:
associacaoantigasguias@hotmail.com

We have tried to reduce as much as possible of the cost of the event and choosed Porto because it has
better flight connections (low-cost companies).

Longing for your registration and to have you with us in this activity.
Yours in Fellowship,

Chairman of FEGA .
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(Mida Rodrigues)

Rua das Chagas, 8 - 1200-107 LISBOA « Telef. / Fax 213 473 911
http://fega-portugal.webnode.pt/




